
           Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 
Date: September 14, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Purchase of Road Salt 
 

I would like to gain approval for the purchase of 1,700 tons of road salt for the 
2022-23 winter season at a cost of $53.45 per ton for a total cost of $90,865.00 
from Detroit Salt Company via the MiDEAL Purchase Consortium. This is an 
increase of $9.87 per ton from last year. 
 
The bulk road salt purchased for the last three winter seasons is listed below:  
  

2019-20: Purchased 1,700 tons and used 1,500 tons 
 2020-21: Purchased 1,500 tons and used 1,300 tons 
 2021-22: Purchased 1,300 tons and used 1,130 tons 
 
Please add this to the next Committee of the Whole meeting on MondaFrany, 
September 19, 2022. The source of funds for this purchase is the General Fund.  
Please contact me if you have questions.  
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c: Board of Education 
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